

**t**. 405-872-3441

http://nobleps.com

4601 E. Etowah Road, Noble, OK 73068

October 18th, 2023

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Noble High School faculty, staff, and administration want to take all measures to ensure the safety of our students, teachers, staff, and patrons. It is essential that our entire faculty/staff be able to quickly and easily identify NHS students. All NHS students were recently issued a Student ID with a lanyard to be worn while at school. We are asking for your help in encouraging your child to wear his/her student ID when they arrive at school. All NHS students will be required to wear and display their Student ID throughout the school day. Teachers and administrators are responsible throughout the school day to ensure students are in-compliance in wearing their Student IDs. Starting on Monday, October 23<sup>rd</sup>, students not in compliance will be sent to the office and the parents/guardians contacted. The student will then be issued a temporary badge for the day. These infractions will be recorded and tracked. After the third ID infraction, additional disciplinary steps will be taken, which could include Detention, Saturday School, Community Service, up to Out-of-School Suspension. Replacement IDs can be purchased from the office for \$5.00. Again, we thank you in advance for your support in helping us focus on school safety.

Sincerely,

Noble High School Administration